
Cooking Wine Silk Plant-Based Creamers

Silk Plant-Based Beverages
(other than soy)Glaceau Vitamin Water

MiO Water Enhancer

Wine

Is It Deposit-Bearing?
Please take note of the following beverage products for which we often receive inquiries.

RC Educational Notice  — December 2024

These products are coffee
enhancers/creamers - which is a
concentrated beverage (meant to be
mixed in/diluted before drinking).

All concentrated beverages are
excluded from the program.

No deposit is charged. 

The beverage is labelled as a
concentrated beverage (meant to be
mixed in/diluted before drinking).

All concentrated beverages are
excluded from the program. 

No deposit is charged.

These beverages are plant-based milk
alternatives.

These products are labelled as
“Fortified” and “Not a Source of
Protein.”

Plant-based beverages that are
fortified but not a source of protein
are included in the program.

 
These beverages are deposit-bearing. 

This product is similar to wine, but is
not intended to be consumed as a
beverage.

Only ready-to-drink beverages are
included in the program. 

No deposit is charged.

This beverage is a flavoured water.

Ready-to-drink beverages, including
flavoured water, are included in the
program.

 
This beverage is deposit-bearing. 

All wines, except for cooking wines,
are included in the program.

 
This beverage is deposit-bearing. 


